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I am in favor of ranked choice voting. It offers a realistic way to ensure that the will of 

the voters predominates over political games. It is not obvious at first how it works, 

and will require some voter education, but that is not a high barrier and is worth doing 

for the sake of a government that becomes more responsive to the people whose 

consent gives it legitimacy. 

 

I urge you to pass this measure along to Oregon's electorate: give us at least an 

opportunity to choose collectively. 

 

Thank you for your time.  


